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Progress Reports will be sent Electronically on November 15th 
 
All Progress Reports will be sent home electronically on Tuesday November 15th.  Families will receive an email 
from School Messenger at the end of the school day with a link to the report card.  The Progress Report is 
intended to provide you with an early indication of how your child is progressing at this point in the school year.   
 
A large focus for the Progress Report for Grades 1-8 is the Learning Skills: Responsibility, Organization, 
Collaboration, Initiative, Independent Work and Self-Regulation. The development of these learning skills is an 
integral part of a student’s learning.  The Kindergarten Communication of Learning Report provides initial 
observations and information about your child’s strengths and growth. Suggestions for the next steps your child 
is ready to take in their learning are also included.  
 
Some teachers have already been reaching out to families to schedule parent-teacher conferences.  The virtual 
meetings, in-person meetings, or phone calls will be scheduled during the week of November 14-18.  This 
meeting is an opportunity to hear more about the day-to-day rich learning experiences in our classrooms, and 
the goals students are working to achieve.  Mr. Williams and Mr. Edmonds are away at Sheldon next week and 
will schedule conferences the following week.  
 

Lunchroom Supervisors Needed  

 
We are short staffed for lunchroom supervision every day.  If you have experience working with children and 
you are available daily from 11:25 AM to 12:40 PM, please consider joining our team. Your main role will be to 
ensure the safety and supervision of students during the daily lunch period.  Necessary skills include patience 
and the ability to encourage positive interactions and safe play among students.  
 
If interested, please email frances.themeliopoulos@tdsb.on.ca 
 
Details about the Lunchroom Supervisor position are available HERE. 
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https://tdsb.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_spf/CA1PRD0033/jobs-Support/career/jobdetail/jobrq000000000002481
https://twitter.com/rolphroadschool?lang=en
https://twitter.com/rolphroadschool?lang=en


 

 

 
• November 14-17   – Grade 6 Trip to Sheldon 
• November 15  – Progress Reports sent home electronically. 
• November 18  – Professional Activity Day (No school for students.)  
• November 23  – PIZZA LUNCH #2 
• November 23  – Photo Retake Day (MORNING ONLY in the Library.) 
• November 25  – Final Day for Kindergarten Early French Immersion Applications 
• December 2   – Professional Activity Day (No school for students.) 
• December 7  – Winterfest (5:00 TO 7:00 PM)  
 

Millwood Retirement Home Poppy Project 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thankful for the opportunity to 

partner with Millwood Retirement Home 

on their 2022 Poppy Project.   

Many of our students participated in 

cutting out poppies and writing special 

messages for veterans.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Junior Girls Soccer 

team – 2022 TDESAA Conference Champions! 

Our team had a great day on Thursday at 

Norman Ingram Public School, managing 

through illnesses, fatigue, and tough field 

conditions.  Way to go team!!!         

 



Congratulations to our Jr. Boys Soccer Team  
Congratulations to our Junior Boys soccer team – 2022 TDESAA 

Conference Finalists!   

Our team showed up with a smaller squad as a number of players 

have been ill this week and they battled to the conference finals.  

Way to go team!   

A number of team members are away sick again today and we will 

need to capture a full squad photo when all players return! 
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